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“Happy Mother’s Day” to all the “mothers” on May 12th. 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

        The nice weather is finally upon us, and we will be spending as much time outside as 

possible before the heat of summer keeps us inside again.  We will be doing water play 

starting in June; more information will be coming soon! We would like to welcome 

Grayson Earney to the Toddler Class from the Infant room.  Mother’s Day is quickly 

approaching and as always the kids will be making a special gift and card to bring home on 

Friday May 10th.  Our Muffins with Mom’s breakfast is happening Monday May 13th from 

7:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. in the big room.  We would like to celebrate all mother figures at 

this special breakfast, as everyone knows how hard it is to have quality time with the 

children.  As we are getting ready to enter the summer season, please keep us informed of 

any planned vacations.  We will also let you know of any planned teachers/assistant 

director/director vacations as well and if there will be a “sub” in the room during that time.  

Providing consistency is crucial to “building a child’s brain”, and we try to make 

accommodations to allow everyone some well-deserved time off.     

 

Teacher Appreciation week is May 6th-10th.   

Muffins with Mom’s will be May 13th from 7:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m in big room.   

Preschool Graduation is Tuesday May 21st @ 6:30 p.m. 

Ms. Sarah will be on vacation Monday May 6, 2024 and Friday May 24, 2024 

We will be CLOSED on Monday May 27th, in observance of Memorial Day. 

 

Don’t forget we need a $2 donation around the 1st of EACH MONTH for the morning 

snacks. Please bring in tissues, if you have not done so this year! We are getting very 

low as the spring allergies have the noses dripping like a leaky faucet☺.  We will be 

marking toddler grams and messaging to let you know what is in your child’s extra clothes 

bin.  Thank you for all you do for us, we couldn’t do it without your help! 

 

Ms. Sarah  Ms. Jessica  Ms. Kaylee 


